
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Revenue Information Bulletin (RIB) is issued under the authority of LAC 61:III.101(D). A RIB is an informal 
statement of information issued for the public and employees that is general in nature. A RIB does not have 
the force and effect of law and is not binding on the public or the Department.  
 

 

Revenue Information Bulletin No. 11-009 
May 13, 2011 
Sales Taxes 

  
Policy Statement Pertaining to Pay-Per-View and Video On-Demand Movies 

Repealed 
  
The Department is repealing the implementation of Revenue Information Bulletin No. 
10-015, which addresses the sales tax treatment of transactions involving Pay-Per-View 
movies and Video On-Demand movies purchased for viewing by customers of cable 
television and satellite television providers. Revenue Information Bulletin No. 10-015 is 
available on the LDR’s website using the link provided.  
 
 
Cynthia Bridges  
Secretary 

 

 

 

 

http://revenue.louisiana.gov/forms/lawspolicies/RIB10-015.OnDemandPPVMovies.6-25-10.pdf�

